SPECIAL EDUCATIONAL NEEDS

Places for children with Special Educational Needs are available, provided that the school has the resources for the children and that provision doesn't impact on the efficient education of other children.

Parents/guardians are advised to inform the nursery teacher if their child has special needs or is receiving help, e.g. speech therapy, occupational therapy or has been assessed by the Psychology Service. Information shared will be taken into account when meeting the needs of this child.

If there are any particular problems concerning a child, parents are encouraged to contact the child's teacher or the principal.

Sometimes we may feel that your child may have a problem which requires expert help, in this instance we will consult with the parent/guardian before making a referral.